Press Release (ZFUNAI

August 9, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:
Funai Electric Co., Ltd.
Representative Director
President and CEO: Tetsuhiro Maeda
(Code No.: 6839 First Section of TSE)

Notice of Application for Approval of Postponement of
Submission Deadline for the 1Q FY2016 Report

Funai Electric Co., Ltd. (“Funai” or the “Company”) hereby announces that it has today submitted an application for
approval of postponement of the submission deadline for its quarterly report as stipulated in paragraph 1, Article 7-15-2 of

the Cabinet Office Ordinance on Disclosure of Corporate Affairs, etc.

1. Quarterly report in question

1Q FY2016 report

2. Submission deadline

August 15, 2016

3. Submission deadline if postponement is approved

September 15, 2016

4. Reason for postponing the submission deadline

As Funai announced in the “Notice of Discovery of Inappropriate Accounting in Prior Results and the Postponement of
Announcement of Results for 1Q FY2016” dated August 4, 2016, it was discovered that there was inappropriate
accounting at annual and quarterly report submitted in the past .Following this discovery, Funai established an internal
investigation committee on August 4, 2016 and commenced an investigation into the existence of fraud and any other
inappropriate accounting. However, since the confirmation of facts by the investigation and the amendment of related
documents are not expected to be completed by August 15, the submission deadline for the 1Q FY2016 report, Funai has

applied for postponement of the submission deadline for the quarterly report.

We apologize deeply to our shareholders, clients and other related parties for the considerable inconvenience and

concern caused by this matter.

For further information, please contact
Investors and Public Relations

E-mail: investor_relations@funai.co.jp



